From: Susan Wheatley [N

Sent: 06 June 2023 14:08
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Camden Market Ferris Wheel

Press register this email as a strong objection to a Ferris wheel at Camden Market.

Tt would alter the skyline, and bring screaming to the market, which although busy, does not have the
screaming that a fun fair brings.

It feels really inappropriate.
Thanks.
Susan

Wheatley
Local resident



